
Date: March 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: Supersede for FCC ID: B32M424, Granted Date: 03/11/2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, VeriFone Inc, would like to supersede Internal Photos and External Photo, Since the power 

supply photo is not correct in the file, modification is needed.  

The superseded documents are listed as below: 

Original File name Newly File name 

External Photos External Photos rev 

Internal Photos Internal Photos rev 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

Sincerely yours, 

Steve Hsu / Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering 

Verifone, Inc. 

Tel.: +886-3789-7313 

E-mail: steve_h@verifone.com 
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